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Letter to Pat Kelly

By Roy Snell, CHC, CCEP‑F

Please don’t hesitate to call me about anything any time.

+1 612.709.6012 (Cell)

+1 952.933.8009 (Direct)

roy.snell@corporatecompliance.org

twitter.com/RoySnellSCCE

linkedin.com/in/roysnell

I wrote a letter to Pat Kelly, the FBI Integrity and Compliance Officer. He is retiring. Pat’s experience in Compliance has
been no different than many other compliance professionals I have met over the last 20 years. Implementing compliance
programs in the government setting is as difficult and dramatic as in business. He devised a well-thought-out
compliance plan and called me about 10 years ago. He asked if some of us from SCCE could take a look at it and
comment. We jumped at the chance to help. Rather than send Pat a letter about his retirement, I decided to send it to you,
because he would never share it, and this letter should be shared.
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